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What Is FOSJ?

The Friends of St. James' School are a fr iendly group of 
dedicated people who volunteer their t ime to support St. 
James' School.
We aim to:-

PROMOTE - A close community between teachers, parents and 
pupils, making St. James' a place everyone feels part of
(together).

ENHANCE - Raise funds to help support and enhance 
educational experience.

ENRICH - Provide fun, family activit ies to make the students 
t ime at St. James' School more memorable.
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Who  Are FOSJ?
The Friends of St. James' School is run by a 
committee which is elected each January. The 
current committee is made up of Vicky Dann, 
Jane Godfrey and Lowri Murray. All of the 
committee members are Mums who have 
children at various stages throughout the Pre-
Prep, Prep and Senior Departments within the 
School.

The committee is supported by a core group of 
members who volunteer their time at school 
events. It can't work without the help and 
support of the whole school community.

We are always looking for more people to join 
us whether it be to make cups of tea at an 
event, send out letters, sell raffle tickets, run a 
stall or donate a raffle prize.

It doesn't matter how much time you can give, 
every little helps.

If you would be interested in joining us please 
contact us via Facebook

Friends of St. James' School 

or email Vicky at

 Chair.FOSJ@outlook.com
How Does FOSJ
Achieve Its Aims?

FOSJ organises various activities. Some are fund raising, 
enabling us to purchase equipment and experiences for 
the students, and some activities are "giving back" helping 
to add further enrichment to the St. James' experience.

Typical activities include, Valentines and Halloween Disco, 
Easter Olympics, Competitions, Summer Fair, Christmas 
Wreath Workshop, Christmas Fair, Santa Visits, Senior 
Prom, Prep 6 leavers Party, Tuck Shop and Book Exchange.



Facebook
If you are new to the school or have previously been 
unaware, FOSJ have their own Facebook closed group 
where you can keep up to date with all our activities and 
how are plans are progressing.

Please feel free to comment or ask us any questions or 
suggest any ideas of activities we could arrange.

You can find our group

Friends of St. James' School

Pre Loved 
Uniform

Since the sale of pre-loved uniform was introduced to FOSJ 
(just before lockdown) we have raised over£400!

We desperately need people to continue purchasing from us 
and donating their outgrown uniform.

We only sell the branded St. James' Uniform (the items you can 
buy in the school shop.) Being pre-loved our prices ranges from 
£1 to £15

Please see our Facebook page for  our stock database and 
exact pricing and/or email 

Preloveduniform.FOSJ@outlook.com

to place an order or raise a query.

The committee are always around school and
happy to have a chat and a catch up.

However if you would prefer to contact us via
email the contact details are below

Vicky   Chair.FOSJ@outlook.com

Jane    Vice-Chair.FOSJ@outlook.com

Lowri   Secretary.FOSJ@outlook.com

Preloveduniform.FOSJ@outlook.com

How To Contact
 The Committee




